
One World 

We are deeply saddened by the unlawful killing of George Floyd in 

Minneapolis, Minnesota on the 25th of May 2020 and we fully 

condemn all mistreatment of black lives, hate crime and all acts of 

racism in our society, our community and our world.  

Black Lives Matter every day.  

We want to spend this week and everyday educating ourselves and our children about equality. To 

end such events and racism we must join together in solidarity and as a whole community. We 

need to talk to our children and educate them to raise Right's Respecting citizens for the world. 

We hope that you would join and support us with this.  

We are in this together.  

 

Make a Black Lives Matter poster 

Your teachers have been making posters to support Black Lives Matter and have taken selfies to 

make a whole school display. You can see the whole school photo by clicking on the link below. 

Even though we may not all look the same, we all have the right to be treated equally. 

 

Make a poster and send us your selfie holding your poster to make a year group Black Lives 

Matter photo. 

Make your own poster about we can do to as a community to end racism. 

Think about our school values: 

 

 Respectful 

 Friendly 

 Caring 

 Courageous 

 Ambitious 

 Enthusiastic 

 

Think about all the things that make you 

similar to your friends? 

Think about all the things that make you 

different to your friends? 

Why do you think this is important? 

If you could give a message to the world, 

what would it be? 

 

Our Rights Respecting Charter: 

Please send your poster in by Wednesday 24th June. 


